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October 24, 2007
California Energy Commission

Dear Commissioner leffrey Byron:

1 am asking you NOT to support the proposal of the East Shore Power Plant in Hayward, California. The residents of this community
oppose this use of our land. 1t will damage the health, property values and the economy of this community. Your approval of the
Russell City Power Plant on the Hayward shoreline has devastated the moral of this community, and now you are prepared to
approve another plant in close proximity to the Russeli City plant and less than a few blocks from homes, schools and businesses?

Do not let another power plant be built--we are not the dumping ground!
Sincerely,

Debra Kling

24842 Sinclair St

Hayward, CA 94545
(510) 732-6501



